
 

 

 

   

Police Engagement Van at Tenbury Swimming Pool: 
Thursday 10th July at 17:00 
Dear All,  
  
We are encouraging the public to have their say. Your local Safer Neighbourhood Team will 
be available in the Engagement Van at car park of the Leisure Centre in Tenbury Wells on 
Thursday 10th July at 17:00 for 1 hour. 
  
Please take this opportunity to raise any concerns you may have and to find out what we 
are doing to tackle the issues that matter to you.  
  
Everyone is welcome and it would be great to see you there. For more information please 
contact the Safer Neighbourhood Team on mt.snt@westmercia.police.uk. 
  
We look forward to seeing you. 
  
PC 21403 SMITH 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

Message Sent By 
Molly-Ann Smith 

(Police, Police Constable, Tenbury and Martley) 

 

 


